
 
 
 
 

 
MOTION ON NOTICE 

 
 
At the Regular Council meeting on Tuesday, October 20, 2009, Councillor Anton 
submitted the following Notice of Motion. 
 
 
1. McBride Park 
 
MOVER: Councillor Suzanne Anton 
SECONDER:  
 
WHEREAS 
 

1. The Vancouver Park Board has supported the unification of McBride Park 
by the closure of the 2000 block of Waterloo Street since the 1970s. 

2. A survey of residents in 2006 determined 53% support for the closure. 
3. City council voted against the permanent closure on 14 Nov 2006. 
4. At the same time curbs and paving were approved for the 2000 

Waterloo, which work is scheduled for this fall and would have the 
effect of keeping the street open indefinitely. 

5. The Greenest City Action Plan expresses interest in more green space in 
Vancouver. 

 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED 
 

THAT Vancouver City Council requests staff to delay the curb and pavement 
work in the 2000 block of Waterloo St until such time as this council has the 
opportunity to reconsider the previous council decision as to the possible 
permanent closure of the 2000 block Waterloo St. 
 

 
* * * * * 
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